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Over the holiday period, Māori Land Court offices will be closed from 3pm, Tuesday 24 

December 2024 and will reopen 10am, Friday 3 January 2025. 

 

During this period a national service for urgent injunction applications is available on Friday 

27, Monday 30 and Tuesday 31 December 2024. 

 

 

 

Step 1  

Complete the required application form MLC-Form-1-General-application.pdf and if 

appropriate a request for fee waiver  MLC-Document-A1-request-waiver.pdf 

 

 

Step 2 

Email application to te.tiratu@justice.govt.nz  

 

 

Step 3  

 

Call the Duty Registrar on 027 275 7472 to advise an urgent application has been 
submitted by email. 

 

 

 

 

Only applications for urgent injunctions will be processed. All other applications will not be 

processed until the court reopens on 3 January 2025. 

 

Māori Land Court 

National service for urgent 

injunction applications over 

holiday close down period 

Friday 27, Monday 30 and Tuesday 31 December 2024 

Note 

How to submit an urgent injunction application  

over the holiday close down period 

 

https://www.māorilandcourt.govt.nz/assets/Documents/Forms/MLC-Form-1-General-application.pdf
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